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To: Joanne Sharley – RAMSAR project DELWP

BELLARINE PENINSULA AND PORT PHILLIP BAY RAMSAR SITE BOUNDARIES REVIEW

The Association is very supportive of all the proposed 11 new Ramsar site boundaries described in DELWP’s
consultation program as being located at: Northern Bay, around Geelong, the coast southeast of Geelong and the
Bellarine Peninsula.

We believe the new site boundaries proposed for the Bellarine Peninsula will dovetail with the upcoming Bellarine
Distinctive Areas and Landscapes SPP soon to be considered by the Victorian Planning Minister and the City of
Greater Geelong’s Southeast Bellarine Project.

Like other submitters we would like to see appropriate buffer zones restricting urban development, noise and light
adjacent  to the Ramsar Boundaries be considered and be included in the relevant  local  government Planning
Schemes.
 
Yours Sincerely – David Kenwood 

PLCA President - on behalf on Members.
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